
Report on behalf of Trimley Memorial Hall Management Committee   02.04.2024 

The committee have met 5 times between Jan 23 – Jan 24, including  AGM in 2024. We are a 

committee of 7, all volunteers. We have kept the Hall in good condition, and this year have had: 

• Trollies made for under the stage storage 

• Disco light system fitted, mainly for childrens parties 

• An extra notice board 

• Replacement toilets had been installed 

 

We are very grateful to the PC for upgrading the drainage system. 

The committee is now looking to put in air conditioning, due the excessive temperatures we are 

getting. A lot of our hirers are elderly.  We are seeking advice on planning, this is proving elusive. 

The Hall is at full capacity, the secretary is turning away enquirers on a weekly basis. 

 

H Rodwell 

Hall Secretary 

 

 

 


